Title of Request: 

Addition of full-time Speech Language Pathologist (SLP) for the 2020-21 SY.  
Background:

Due to an increasing number of children who are in need of speech/language services, the ECE department is requesting the addition of a full-time SLP for the 2020-21 school year.  We currently employ 2.5 Speech Pathologists and wish to increase to 3.0.  Caseloads as well as work-loads (number of children being identified with severe/complex needs and programming of multiple communication devices) are making it difficult for the current staff to provide the Free Appropriate Public Education (FAPE) outlined in federal law. 

Preference will be given to an SLP who holds the certification (CCCs) to be able to bill Medicaid.  This will help in recouping cost for salary.

PROPOSAL:

	Item
	Amount
	Funding Source
	Recurring/ Nonrecurring
	Measurable Expect 

	Full-time SLP

	$50-55,000

	General Fund

	Recurring
	Comply with Federal Law in providing appropriate S/L services to our students.


Staff Contact:  
Joni Davis, Director of Special Education
